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Supplement to License Amendment Request (LAR) to Apply Surveillance Requirement 
/SR) 3.0.2 Interval Extension to SR 3.8.1.8 (TAC Nos. ME081 1 and ME08121 

References: 1. Letter from Northern States Power Company, a Minnesota 
corporation (NSPM) to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), 
"License Amendment Request (LAR) to Apply Surveillance 
Requirement (SR) 3.0.2 Interval1 Extension to SR 3.8.1.8", dated 
March 5,2009, ADAMS Accession Number ML090641102. 

In Reference 1, NSPM submitted an LAR for the Priairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant 
(PINGP), Units 1 and 2, to revise Technical Specific;ation (TS) 3.8.1, "AC Sources - 
Operating," SR 3.8.1.8 Frequency to allow use of the SR 3.0.2 interval extension. 
NSPM submits this supplement in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.90. 

By this letter, the Significar~t Hazards Consideration in the Enclosure to Reference 1 is 
corrected to state, on page 12: 

Northern States Povver Company, a Minnesota corporation, has evaluated 
whether or not a significant hazards consideration is involved with the proposed 
amendment by focusing on the three standards set forth in 10 CFR 50.92, 
"Issuance of amendment.'' as discussed below: 

and, on page 14: 

Based o,n the above, Northern States Power Company, a Minnesota corporation, 
concludes that the proposed amendment does not involve a significant hazards 
consideration under the standards set forth i~n 10 CFR 50.92(c) and, accordingly, 
a finding of "no significant hazards consideration" is justified. 
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The supplemental information provided in this letter does not impact the conclusions of 
the Determination of No Significant Hazards Considleration and Environmental 
Assessment presented in the March 5, 2009 submittal. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.91, NSPM is notifying the State of Minnesota of this LAR 
by transmitting a copy of thiis letter to the designated State Official. 

If there are any questions or if additional information1 is needed, please contact 
Mr. Dale Vincent, P.E., at 651-388-1 121. 

Summary of Commitments 

This letter contains no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments 

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 
Executed on ApR 1 3 2U09 

Michael D. Wadley v 
Site Vice president, Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant Units 1 and 2 
Northern States Power Cornpany - Minnesota 

cc: Administrator, Region Ill, USNRC 
Project Manager, PIINGP, USNRC 
Resident Inspector, PINGP, USNRC 
State of Minnesota 


